
 

 

 

Walter Infant School 
Murray Road  Wokingham  RG41 2TA  

Tel: 0118 978 0825 

www.walter.wokingham.sch.uk 
admin@walter.wokingham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Judy Wheeler 

We would very much appreciate your cooperation with the following health and safety measures to 
ensure your children are kept safe during PE lessons in school. 

Please be aware that all children with long hair will need to have it tied back for PE lessons. If this 
applies to your child or children, please ensure they have a suitable hairband in their PE kit if their 
hair is not already tied back. 

No jewellery is allowed to be worn during PE lessons; this includes watches. The teachers will be 
happy to keep any watches etc. safe for the duration of the lessons if it needs to be removed. 

If your child or children have pierced ears it would be best for them not to wear earrings to school 
on PE days. If these cannot be removed then the earrings will need to be covered with micro pore 
tape for the duration of the PE lesson. We would like you to provide this for your child. It can be 
kept in their PE kit or given to the teacher for safe keeping. It would be helpful if the box had your 
child’s name on it. 

Thank you 

  

Fiona Prickett 
Deputy Headteacher 
Walter Infant School 
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